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THE ENGINEERING GROUPE IS GOING BACK TO SCHOOL 
 
 

Woodbridge, VA — The Engineering Groupe is going back to school.  This time Ned Marshall, 
Dimitrios Konstantinou, Jonathan Wright, Brian Thelen, and Jana Gilbert were the teachers and not 
the students.   
 
On Wednesday, May 11th, The Engineering Groupe team taught Land Surveying to an Auburn Middle 
School 6th grade honors math class.   The presentation covered elements of the Standards of 
Learning (SOL) requirements and gave the students a unique hands-on experience.   
 
“The presentation really engaged the kids and taught them how math is important in so many 
aspects of our lives,” said Ms. Davis, the class’s teacher at Auburn Middle School.   “It brought what 
they have been learning in their textbooks to life.”     
 
The Engineering Groupe has been working with the Auburn Middle School class throughout the year 
to bring special programs to them that enhance their learning experience.      
 
About The Engineering Groupe: 
The Engineering Groupe is a premiere Virginia consulting firm offering a full range of professional 
services in engineering, planning, surveying and environmental services to prestigious clients. 
Established in 1990, The Engineering Groupe is celebrating 20 years of providing consulting services 
to a broad range of clients from national homebuilders and commercial developers to municipal 
agencies.  
 
The company is headquartered in Woodbridge, Virginia, with an additional office in Fredericksburg.  
The Engineering Groupe, Inc. has been ranked among the top 25 Engineering Firms in the 
Metropolitan area by Washington Business Journal. For additional information, please visit 
www.enggroupe.com. 
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